All Saints Primary School
passnd  Weekly Parent Email

Inspiring minds

Dear Parents / Carers,
Wow, this week has flown by! Once again it has been packed full of learning and activities including:

Year 5 &6 Football Match: The match on Wednesday was against Buckland Newton School, which All Saints won 5:3. The team played really
well and their excellent teamwork skills were commented on by the other school. Thank you for making us so proud!

Sapphire Class Trip to the Fleet Air Arm Museum: Today our Sapphire children visited the fabulous Fleet Air Arm museum in Yeovilton in
support of their Autumn Term Project — WWII. The children were able to investigate the first battle ever to take place entirely in the air and
why it was such a significant turning point in the course of WW?2. They took part in a Home front workshop, where they explored how it must
have felt with the threat of bombing from the air and luckily our wardens Oscar and Aurora ensured we were all safe during the air raid. In the
words of Myles “That was the best trip ever!” Museum staff commented on the outstanding behaviour of our pupils and their extensive
knowledge and thirst for learning. The trip has hopefully provided lots of inspiration for their topic and English next week.

Gentle Reminders....

Christmas Fayre Friday 24t November: Last week we sent out a flyer requesting help and donations with this important fund raising event.
We rely on everyone to ensure that this a real success but as yet we have received donations from one family.

Chartwells Christmas Hot School Meal: Every year Chartwells provide a hot Christmas meal for the children to enjoy. This year the meal is
taking place on Friday 8th December. All KS1 children are entitled to free hot school meals and KS2 children can purchase one for £2.20. We
like to encourage all children and staff to take advantage of this special meal, so if you do not normally order hot school meals for your child,

please consider ordering just for this day. Information about the on-line booking process can be found on our school website.

Children in Need: Please look out for our Children in Need letter which has been sent home in the book bags today. We will be supporting this
very worthy national campaign on Friday 17t" November.

Ruby Class Trip to Bovington Tank Museum: This trip is taking place on Thursday 16th November. Please ensure that consent slips and
payment are in school by Monday 13t November. Thank you.

Home Learning: Thank you for the amazing home learning projects that have been completed. Any that are still outstanding, please bring in on
Monday.
Please enjoy the weekend

Many thanks & kind regards,

All Saints
Parent letters

Please find attached copies of the following parent letters:
e  What’s on this Week W/C 13th November

e  Chartwells Christmas Meal Menu — Friday 8th December
e  Childrenin Need
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